
 
 
 
December 11, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Request for Proposals (RFP) 4-2614  
“Construction Management Support Services for the Interstate 5 
Improvement Project Between Yale Avenue and State Route 55 ”     
 

Gentlemen/Ladies: 
 
This letter and its attachments comprise Addendum No. 1 to the above 
captioned Request for Proposals (RFP) issued by the Orange County 
Transportation Authority (“Authority”).   
 

1. Offerors are advised that the RFP, Notice of Request for Proposals, 

page iii, On-site/in person pre-proposal conference inadvertently listed 

the pre-proposal conference as January 6, 2025. The pre-proposal 

conference is scheduled for December 20, 2024, in conference room 09. 

 

2. Offerors are advised that the RFP Section 1 - Instructions to Offerors, 

item A, Pre-Proposal Conference erroneously indicated the on-site/in-

person conference will not be held. A pre-proposal conference will be 

held on December 20, 2024, in conference room 09.  

 
Offerors are reminded to acknowledge receipt of Addendum No. 1 in their Letter 
of Transmittal, which is to accompany the proposal. Offerors are advised that all 
changes addressed in this Addendum No. 1 shall be incorporated into the final 
Agreement. 
 

Questions regarding this Addendum No. 1 should be directed to the undersigned 
at 714-560-5552 or mthreats@octa.net  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Marjorie Morris Threats 
Principal Contract Administrator 
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 
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